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based on the
Biomedical Ethics in the
Workplace handbook.

There has been
research on the

relationships between
ethical awareness,

knowledge and
practices of nurses, but

few concerning
healthcare workers of
other disciplines. This
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study aimed to explore
the relationship
between ethical

awareness and personal
experience, and
knowledge and
practices in the

different disciplines of
healthcare workers. The

study had a cross-
sectional design. Five
hundred and ninety-
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nine responses were
obtained through a

questionnaire
distributed during a

training course about
ethics. The data were
analysed using SPSS
15.0. A multifactorial
analysis of variance

showed that the mean
score for ethical

awareness was lower
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for professionals with
lower score for
knowledge and

practices. A series of
post-hoc tests showed

that scores for personal
experience were

significantly associated
with the score for
knowledge and

practices. Professionals
with highest levels of
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ethical awareness also
had a high level of

knowledge and
practices. The results

suggest that healthcare
workers are not well
equipped to provide

medical care to patients
in the best interest of
the patient. This study

indicates the
importance of further
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application. On submit
of this form I record

details of the applicant
in a database and send

them the details by
email. Previously, I

didn't have any proper
validation of this form.

Now I c6a93da74d
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